
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 8/06/2025 7:32:23 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

08/06/2025

MR Greg Abdallah
23 Maroa Cres ST
Allambie Heights NSW 2100

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

No, it’s not necessary. It is a constant battle to keep our children away from the over
abundance of junk food. And there is a maccas at the mall, Manly and Brookvale. So another
one is not needed. If it goes ahead you will be helping to satisfy the ugly side of capitalism
being never ending corporate greed.

Additionally will create further traffic issues as occurs at KFC.




